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The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (Special
Procedures Branch) and has the honour to refer to the letter dated 29t J anuary, 2019
received from the Special Rapporteur on the Human Rights to Safe Drinking Water and
Sanitation. The letter was in respect of request by the Special Rapporteur for

contribution from States for the preparation of his thematic report for the 42" Session
of the Human Rights Council.

The Permanent Mission wishes to forward the attached responses provided by the

Government of the Federal Republic of Nigeria, in respect of the Questionnaire received
from the mandate holder.

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizatio_ns,in\Geneva avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Office of the United _Natiohé‘Hi‘gh Commissioner for Human Rights
(Special Procedures Branch) the assurancgs”ipf its highest consideration.

Geneva, 9t A

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
(Special Procedures Branch) o
Palais des Nations. 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland
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